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MAY/JUNE 2014 

Thanks to everyone who has participated in PTO basket raffle!  As 

of today May 5th, we have raised $1085 in the raffle.  We are close to 
our goal of $1500 to cover the inflatable costs for field day and 

beach day.   Thanks for everyone’s help and participation in the 
raffle.  We will be drawing this Friday morning May 9th to give away 

the baskets. 
 

Our teacher’s are ALL-STARS!  Yes that’s right!  Every day this 
week, they are being treated to a round of food and snacks and fun 

to say Thank You for all that they do for the kids and our school!  
WE LOVE OUR TEACHERS AND STAFF!  Thanks to all of our 
homeroom moms who decorated our teachers’ doors for Teacher 

Appreciation Week!  They look GREAT! 
 

Last month PTO was able to purchase new drums for Mrs. Carroll 
our music teacher.  They are like bongo drums and they come in 

several sizes!  This will benefit all of the students in Music! 
 

It is now time to make nominations for New PTO officers for the 
2014/2015 school year!  Michelle Alford as President and Lisa 

Cunningham as Vice President each have another term to serve.  
We are looking for people to fill the secretary and treasurer 

positions!  Don’t be shy!  We need you and the kids need you!  Get 
involved today!  Elections will be the last week of May!  Only paid 

PTO members will be able to vote!  Dues are $2.  You can still pay if 
you want a say in the vote! Just send in a note saying PTO dues 

and your $2!   Let an officer know if you have any questions.  
Thanks! 

 
The year is winding down and PTO would like to say THANK YOU 
again to all HOMEROOM MOMS!  WE CAN’T DO IT WITH OUT YOU!  

To all moms who we have called and asked for help for all kinds of 



projects all year long, THANKS!   Some moms have even left work to 
help!  Now that’s dedication to your child and school!  YOU MAKE A 

DIFFERENCE! 
 

That’s all for now!  More to come…….. Have a great day!! 
 

PTO 
 

Michelle Alford   President 
Lisa Cunningham   Vice President 

Wendy Bradley     Secretary 
Lisa Hatten     Treasurer 

 
 

 
 

 
 


